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We will be working on our technology budget this month.

Chromebooks for Junior High and High school are three years old and are coming off lease. | am
working on a quote for new ones.

We are learning more and more on how to use and utilize the 3D printers. We currently have one in the
science lab that students are using for STEM. We have also been using them to build parts for the
robotics team as well as other things.

With the WeVideo software, we have our news cast for the morning announcements up and running
and everything is going great. Big thanks to ROTC. We will be using it more down the road and learning
new things with the software.

| have been working on updating classroom wireless access points as needed. These devices go out of
date and don’t receive updates after so many years.

Additional security cameras are being added where needed.
| am working on E-RATE form 471, which is a form to get reimbursed for internet and Wi-Fi devices.
A promethean board in new electrical class is being installed.

| have been going through all the classrooms to make sure everything is working properly and making
updates where | am able to.

Day to day problems are being handled as they pop up.

| welcome any questions or comments from you. | can be reached at school at x2142, on the cell at 618-
301-0487, or by email at laldridge@dupo196.org



